
 

 

 

  

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
ADDITIONAL ROUND OF ADMISSIONS TO FIRST YEAR 

OF PROFESSIONAL DEGREE COURSES:  M.B.B.S ,  

B.D.S, BHMS, BAMS, AHS & B. Sc. IN NURSING 

COURSES ONLY 

• Admissions to existing vacant seats (as well as any vacancies 

created during the round) in above Professional Degree courses 

will be conducted at 4.00 p.m. on Friday, 30.09.2016, at 

Auditorium, Directorate of Technical Education, Porvorim. 

• Admission round shall be held in the same sequence as during 

earlier Rounds. 

Eligible interested candidates may remain present during the 

above round. 

• No admissions to any other Professional Degree Course (viz. 

Engineering, Pharmacy and      Architecture)  shall be carried out 

during the above round. 


